
 

 

 

 
Bealings School  

01473 622376        

           

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Hopefully your children, like us, will have come home full of excitement yesterday. It 

was great to be all back together! 

 

You may have noticed that pick up was rather chaotic, and so we are attempting to 

improve this situation by trialling the following: 

 

Teachers will bring their class onto the playground at 2.45pm (weather depending) so 

that as soon as you arrive your child will be ready to leave immediately. 

 

In order to avoid the gathering of families on the playground and Sandy Lane could we 

ask that you leave the area as soon as possible. We will also open the large playground 

gate to avoid any bottle necks. 

 

********The playground gate will be open so please keep your children safely 

with you at all times and not allow them to run around the playground or 

road************ 
 

We'll see how this goes and thank you for your patience whilst we find our feet. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Bealings Team 


